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March 23, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Re:  Board Decision on Union Gas QRAM Rate Application (EB-2009-0054 –

Effective April 1, 2009) 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
On March 13, 2009, the Board approved Union’s April 1, 2009 QRAM application as 
filed.  As per Union’s evidence, the amounts recorded in the Spot Gas Variance Account 
for incremental gas purchased in the Northern and Eastern Operations Area will be 
deferred against the Alberta Border Reference Price; and those for incremental gas 
purchased in the Southern Operations Area will be deferred against the Ontario Landed 
Reference Price. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns on this matter, please contact me at (519) 436-
5476. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Chris Ripley 
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: Adrian Pye, OEB 
 Vincent Cooney, OEB 

Michael Penny, Torys 
 
 
 
 


